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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 8th  May, 2007
Question No. 10

Question: Councillor M. Ardagh
"To ask the Manager when the Manortown United playing pitches will be cut?"  *Details supplied.
Reply:
The playing pitches currently allocated to Manortown United are located at Greentrees Park which is being cut on a two week cycle.  The grass is scheduled for cutting during week beginning April 30 and thereafter every two weeks.
